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91 Coopers Farm Road, Southampton, NY  11968-4832 

Telephone: 631-283-0774  Fax: 631-287-6539  E-mail: info@myrml.org  www.myrml.org 

 

Dear Parent: 

 

The public library has many different resources that are available in both print and 

digital formats.  Some of  the many resources the library has to offer, include programs, 

book clubs, community service opportunities, books, magazines, CD’s, DVD’s, and 

Playaways. 

We would like to issue a library card to those children who do not yet have their 

own cards.  To ensure this process runs smoothly, we ask that you provide the following 

information: 

   

Check one: 

______ My child has a library card. 

 

______ My child has lost their library card. 

 

______ I do not want my child to have his/her own library card at this time. 

 

______ I would like my child to have his/her own library card. 

 With permission to: ______ borrow A/V material & access the computer 

            

Please complete: 

Child's Name: _________________________________________ 

 

Complete Street and Mailing Address: ______________________________ 

 

_____________________________________________________ 

  

Phone: _______________________________________________ 

 

Parent Signature: _____________________________________________ 

 

Please return this form to your child’s teacher. 

Thank you for your assistance and we look forward to meeting your child. 

 

Sincerely, 

Casey Fehn 

       Supervisor, Teen Department 
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